
                 
 

Friday 4th June 2021 |  Week 7 Term 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

P&C Meeting 

Thursday 10th June 

 

Public Holiday –Queen’s 

Birthday  

Monday 14th June 

Student Reports  

Wednesday 23rd June 

School Development 

Days 

Thursday 254h June 

Friday 25th June 

Staff and Students 

Return  

Monday 12th July 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

NOTES SENT HOME 

WEEK 7 

LAPS Skills Program 

Pie Drive Note 

 

CANTEEN 
contact number :  

02 6882 8676 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As the colder weather sets in, please ensure that your child has their school jumper with 

them at school. The uniform pool has some jumpers which have been donated which can 

be accessed should you want to. All uniforms in the uniform pool have been laundered. I 

would also ask that if your child has had a growth spurt and you have uniforms that no 

longer fit and no-one to give them to, please consider giving them to the uniform pool. This 

is a great help to many families.  

I have two important congratulations this week as we celebrate outstanding achievements 

by our students. Firstly, I would like to congratulate Shennaya Clark for being selected in 

the Western Representative netball team. This is an excellent achievement and I know that 

Shennaya will do a fabulous job of representing not only her school, but the whole of  

Western Region when she plays with the team in Sydney later this year.  

I would also like to congratulate the Dubbo West Wordsmiths on their success in the    

Premier’s Debating challenge yesterday when they debated against Bunninyong Public 

School. The Premier’s debating challenge encourages critical thinking as students are given 

an hour to prepare their debates without any assistance. They then participate in their   

debate. What is even more impressive was the feedback from the adjudicator who            

commented on how much they had improved in just two weeks after taking on and           

incorporating valuable feedback. We don’t learn from our successes, we learn from our   

failures. I have no doubt this team will continue from strength to strength, particularly with 

such a positive attitude and their desire to always improve. Thank you to Miss Meredith for  

coaching the team and taking them to the debate yesterday. 

A reminder that our next P&C meeting will be held on Thursday 10th June at 5.00 pm in the 

SaCc Centre. Everyone is welcome. A recent survey of members indicated that this was the 

best day and term. Our other survey around the frequency and delivery of newsletters has 

also indicated that the majority of parents would like to continue weekly newsletters. The 

school will send home a preference form at the beginning of next term where you will be 

able to choose the method of delivery of your newsletter.  

Finally, with the cold weather upon us, what a wonderful excuse to eat pies. Our P&C have 

been busy organising a pie drive, notes will go home today. The order form and money can 

be returned to the school or, alternatively, if you would prefer to pay by eftpos, this can 

also be done at the canteen in the mornings. Pies will arrive on Wednesday 23rd June (last 

day of term for students).  

Henry Ford said “Whether you think you can or think you can’t, you’re right”.  

Yours sincerely, 

Eileen Day  

Principal 



                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Wilays Classroom 

Experiment turned artwork learning about different materials in science in Wilays  Classroom. 

Debating Team 

Dubbo West Wordsmiths were victorious against the Buninyong Convincing Cats in Round 2 of the Premier’s 

Debating Challenge. Amarni Hartas, Ifeoluwa Idowu, Indi Keating and Aoife Joe proved  without a doubt that 

students in year 5 and 6 classes  should watch 20 minutes of news every day of the week. 

Congratulations! 
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